
SPONSOR LETTER 
OF RECOMMENDATION 

Due March 31, 2019 
Please write a letter of recommendation to the Parish on behalf of your candidate. Some things to include in the 
letter are: how long you have known each other, your relationship to the candidate, service that he/she has done, 
growth in his/her faith, and your approval of your candidate to be confirmed in the Catholic Faith. Please write 
about things that are unique about the person you are sponsoring. The letters will be displayed at St. Peter the 
Fisherman Parish in the Gathering Space several weeks before the date of Confirmation. These letters mean 
something to the students and not having theirs displayed is disappointing to them and their Parents. Please be 
prompt with this task. Afterwards, the letter will be given to the student as a memento of Confirmation. 
 
The letters can be written on any type of stationary, either by hand or computer.  
 
Please send your letter to:  St. Peter the Fisherman Parish 
     Attn: Tom Tomaszewski 
     3201 Mishicot Road 
     Two Rivers, WI 54241 
           
SAMPLE ONLY: 
Current Date: 
 
Dear Parishioners of St. Peter the Fisherman, 
 
It is an honor to be the sponsor of Dorothy Green. Being her aunt, I have known Dorothy throughout her life. 
Dorothy has always been full of life and joy. She likes to fish and ski, and is very inquisitive. She seems to 
always search into the meaning of things. The other day we were talking and she was wondering if Adam and 
Eve had bellybuttons. I thought, “That sure is an interesting question!” 
 
In preparing for Confirmation Dorothy continues to grow closer to Christ. So far we have had some good 
discussions on different topics of the Catholic Faith such as the difference between the Apostles’ and Nicene 
Creeds, the origins of the Bible, the upcoming elections, why we do what we do at Mass, how her faith applies 
to his relationship with her boyfriend, Christopher, and what it would be like to go fishing with Jesus.  
 
When we get together for our monthly meetings, in preparation for Confirmation, we always pray the Our 
Father together and then pray for special intentions. One of our favorite places to meet is at Starbucks for 
coffee. You can’t go wrong with a latte and a discussion about our beautiful Catholic faith!  
 
In closing, I am very thankful to be Dorothy’s sponsor for this unrepeatable Sacrament in her life. 
I recommend Dorothy Green to be Confirmed in the Catholic Faith. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
   
(PLEASE SIGN YOUR LETTER) 
Janice Brown 
 
 
 


